
Cincinnati Running Club

(RCGC) Monthly Meeting Minutes


December 18, 2023


Present: Todd Hofacre, Marty Hovey, Liz Hofacre, Jim Welland


The Meeting was called to order at 7:00 via Zoom.

 


• There have been no meeting minutes for the last 2 months because there was 
not a Quorum. Liz will send out August and September before January’s meeting.


• There is over $12,000 in the club’s checking account. The club had to renew with 
the RCA this month which was $600.00. Todd explained that they provide club 
liability insurance and other perks.


• For membership, there are over 69 households and over 80 members.

• Facebook was discussed including some of the inappropriate materials found in 

certain chat rooms. A robust discussion ensued.

• The Winter Wonderland 5K is scheduled for February 11, 2024, at 1:00, at 

Fernbank Park.

• The Leap Day race is scheduled for February 29, 2024.

• There are no updates for social activities.

• Todd discussed the Hill series runs in Cincinnati.

• Todd discussed the need to find a battery for Race clock. More will follow. 


Next Meeting is scheduled for January 22, 2024, at 7:00 PM on Zoom.


The meeting adjourned at 745PM.



